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DECISION LETTER

Institute Name / Inst ID Khalsa College Of Pharmacy G T Road Amritsar
Punjab / PCI-1121

State PUNJAB

District AMRITSAR

Sub-District Amritsar -I

Village/Town/City AMRITSAR

Pin Code 143002

Sir / Madam

With reference to the subject cited above i am directed to convey the approval of PCI as per Following Details

Course
Name of Affiliation

body/University Decision Approval Status Approval Upto Approval Intake

B.Pharm The Registrar I K
Gujral Punjab

Technical University
Jalandhar

Kapurthala Road
Jalandhar

371 EC (8.8.2022)
decision decided as
under:- B.Pharm-

B.Pharm course is already
approved upto 2022-2023
academic session for 60

admissions.

Approved 2022-2023 60

D.Pharm The Director Punjab
State Board of

Technical Education
and Industrial

Training Chandigarh

371 EC (8.8.2022)
decision decided as
under:- D.Pharm-

D.Pharm course is already
approved upto 2022-2023
academic session for 60

admissions.

Approved 2022-2023 60

Pharm.D The Registrar I K
Gujral Punjab

Technical University
Jalandhar

Kapurthala Road
Jalandhar

371 EC (8.8.2022)
decision decided as

under:- Pharm D- It was
noted that institution has

failed to submit consent of
examining authority for
Pharm.D course. It was

decided to reject the
application for Pharm.D

course.
381EC(11.11.2022) as

under:- The latest
information on record
including appeal was

placed and considered. It
was noted that institution

has failed to submit
Consent of affiliation of
Examining Authority for

Pharm.D course. In view of
it, it was decided to

reiterate the Council�s
earlier decision to reject

the application for
Pharm.D course. 381 EC
(11.11.2022) Annexure-4

as under- The latest
information on record
including appeal was

placed and considered.
Grant approval for

2022-2023 academic
session for the conduct of
1st year for 30 admissions

for Pharm.D course.

Approved 2022-2023 30

M.Pharm
Pharmaceutics

The Registrar I K
Gujral Punjab

Technical University
Jalandhar

Kapurthala Road
Jalandhar

371 EC (8.8.2022)
decision decided as
under:- M. Pharm

(Pharmaceutics): 15

Approved 2022-2023 15

M.Pharm
Pharmaceutical

Chemistry

The Registrar I K
Gujral Punjab

Technical University
Jalandhar

Kapurthala Road
Jalandhar

371 EC (8.8.2022)
decision decided as
under:- M. Pharm
(Pharmaceutical

Chemistry): 12 (Reduce
intake from 15 to 12 - as

teaching staff is not
qualified as per M.Pharm
Regulations) -PCI vide

circular dt.22.10.2022 and
3.11.2022 has already
restored the intake for
2022-2023 academic

session as approved in
previous year.

Approved 2022-2023 15

M.Pharm
Pharmaceutical

Analysis

The Registrar I K
Gujral Punjab

Technical University
Jalandhar

Kapurthala Road
Jalandhar

371 EC (8.8.2022)
decision decided as
under:- M. Pharm

(Pharmaceutical Analysis):
12 (Reduce intake from 15
to 12 - as teaching staff is

not qualified as per
M.Pharm Regulations)

-PCI vide circular
dt.22.10.2022 and

3.11.2022 has already
restored the intake for
2022-2023 academic

session as approved in
previous year.

Approved 2022-2023 15

M.Pharm
Pharmacology

The Registrar I K
Gujral Punjab

Technical University
Jalandhar

Kapurthala Road
Jalandhar

371 EC (8.8.2022)
decision decided as
under:- M. Pharm

(Pharmacology): 15

Approved 2022-2023 15

Date 28th Jan 2023

For

(I/C) Registrar-cum-Secretary

PCI

Copy to

i) Registrar of the University

ii) Principal of the college

iii) Secretary/Chairman of the Trust/Society

iv) Guard File (PCI)

Note: Validity of the course details may be verified at www.pci.nic.in

http://www.pci.nic.in/

